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August 11th, 2022 

 

 

Attention RID Customers, 

The Roosevelt Irrigation District Board of Directors has decided to remove 
Allocation limits for the rest of the 2022 calendar year. 

Starting August 12th, 2022 there will be no more allocation limits on water orders. 

Thank you all for your cooperation and patience. If you have any questions please 
call Ann Craig in our office. 

 

Regards, 

 

Donovan L. Neese 

 

 


